"v.mathews"  wrote:

Congratulations, Edwin. I hear that the reunion was a great success.
 

Looking forward to seeing the photos and hearing more about it.
 

 

Best wishes
Victor
Hi Edwyn,


Thanks for your work in planning and holding the reunion; I think
people had a great time. .  I met several old students and
made some plans to be in touch.

Thanks again and waiting to hear from you when you have a chance.
Take care,
Rhoda

----- Original Message ----- 

From: magnel
To: Edwin 
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2008 3:13 AM

Subject: Re:MEHS Photos

16th January 2008

 

Dear Ko Edwin

 

Just finished reading all the comments letters from the recent Re-union. Congratulations to you and the hard working members. Although I'm not there in person my spirit and the connection was there with all of you. I cannot wait to see all the photos and DVD when is available.

 

I was on the phone with Ma Ma Peggy Htike when your email popped up. Ma Ma Peggy's sister is my dear friend Sandra Htike and I mentioned about your email to her while she was still on line. She sends her greetings to you and Ma Ma Tammy, what a small world!

 

 

Congratulations and thanks for emailing me despite of your heavy work load. 

 

Sincerely

Margaret

email: magnel 
I really don't think it’s a good idea to have two country venues. It is both divisive and invidious and I think we have to do the best we can to help the Burmese alumni who either don’t all have big enough incomes or might have a problem with visas. The BKK reunion was the first time that so many were able to come out of Burma – so that should be a clue. 

Chieng Rai sounds good, especially as it is Thailand without being Bangkok so feels like a change. In fact any of the immediately surrounding countries that also have a good international air link would work. India? China? Malaysia? Need to be aware that many countries now reluctant to issue visas to Myanmar citizens as part of the international sanctions.

Australia will be fine for some of us, and interesting to most of us, but many are likely to have trouble getting there either due to money or time off needed from work. Also hard to do side trips to Myanmar.

Finally, part of what made the event work so well was that you could make arrangements outside of the main day to meet with friends etc. a 2 part event would make that much harder and lose the spirit of the occasion.
- - -
Kind regards,
May.
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